
 

11/5-9        Pastries for Parents Grade 1 

11/ 6          VOTE !!!! 

11/11         Veteran’s Day 

11/13      Lifetouch Picture  Retake Day 

11/16       Turn in order day for fundraiser 

11/20         2nd Interim Report Day 

11/20       PTO Kalahari Night  

November 2018 

Tuesday, November 13th  will be our picture re-take day at 

Maplehurst.  If you were not satisfied or missed picture day this 

is the day to have your child’s photo retaken.   

Maplehurst students will be asked to take 

part in our annual Butter Braid sale. The 

sale has began on November 1st.  Order 

forms were sent on then. The sale con-

cludes on November 15th . Delivery day 

will be December 12th at 1:30pm to 

4:00pm here at school.  Stoller products are of the finest 

quality, so be sure to help support our students as they help 

raise funds for field trips and several  positive behavior incen-

tive programs focusing on encouraging positive behaviors!!! 

The Norwalk Elementary PTO has fun 

filled events coming up in the near fu-

ture….Turkey Trot is Saturday,  Novem-

ber 10th from 10am-12pm at Whitney 

Field.  Also, a fundraiser at the Kalahari 

Resort is set for November 20th for 

$122, which includes 2 queen beds, and 

waterpark passes.  A portion of the book-

ing will benefit the Norwalk Elementary 

PTO.  Thanks PTO !!!  

The Preschoolers are learning about pets this 

nine weeks.  They will be developing thinking 

skills as they observe and investigate the various 

pets people have in their family.  The Preschool 

will also have a Family Engagement session on 

Friday, November 16th beginning at 9:00amin 

the gym at Maplehurst.  The guest speaker will 

address the topic of speech therapy .  The 

teachers and staff look forward to this engaging 

and learning experience.  Thanks for your sup-

port of our preschool program.!!! 



Kindergarten 

Mrs. Berry: Lincoln King 

Mrs. Davis/ Mrs. Enderle:  Nevaeh Belcher 

Mrs. Enderle: Andre Hubbard 

Miss Kotsopoulos / Mrs. Reamer: Dylan Proctor 

Mrs. Seitz: Wyatt Nickoli 

Mrs. Steinwart: Travis Hipp 

Mrs. Weyer: Ava Iehle-Ball 

Mr. Wilhelm: Liliana Mora 

Mrs. Winkler: Elijah McNutt 

Mrs. Heyman: Michael Pfeiffer 

 

 

Please join our faculty and staff in congratulating the following students and their families as they have been 

selected Students of the Month for October. 

First Grade 

Mrs. Andrews:  Madison Smith 

Mrs. Bauer: Harper Reamer 

Mrs. Bright: Andrew Palacios 

Mrs. Hillman/ Mrs. Frado: Reid Thompson 

Mrs. Kingsborough: Parker Good 

Mrs. Nutter: Logan DeJesus 

Mrs. Opper: Tyler Boss 

Mrs. Salisbury: Lillian Gonzales 

Mrs. Schlotterer: Malayna Sullivan 

Regular attendance by all students is very important.  In many cases, irregular attendance is the major reason for poor 
schoolwork; therefore, all students are urged to make appointments, do personal errands, etc., outside of school hours.  
Reasons for which students may be excused include, but are not limited to: Personal illness of the student; Illness in the 
student’s family; Needed at home to perform necessary work directly and exclusively for parents or legal guardians 
(applies to students over 14 years of age only); Death in the family; Quarantine for contagious disease; Religious rea-
sons; Traveling out of state to attend a Board-approved enrichment activity or extracurricular activity (applies to ab-
sences of up to 24 school hours) or as determined by the Superintendent. 

When your child returns to school from being absent, please provide a note explaining the reason for the absence.  If 
going to the Dr. remember to get an excuse from their office. 

Eat Out to Feed a Child 

All Day Wednesday, November 14th 

Lunch or dinner at the Freight House 

Weekends without Hunger gets a 

Percentage of the profits! 


